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Dear Sir,

I have sent this letter below to the planning department dealing with the request by Scottish Power for
substations to be placed at Friston. They are EA1N and EA2. 

I think it is unworkable to have three planning examinations going on at the same time for the same
area.

Yours faithfully

Ian Cook

(I'm writing once again to oppose the proposed  siting of Scottish Powers substations at Friston.

I have watched ALL of the on line hearings which have been taking place since  October 2020 and
listened to the well founded objections and cannot understand how these disruptive plans could
possibly be 

granted the go ahead when there is a large brownfield site at Bramford with a substation already in
existence and extra space available to accommodate  Scottish Power's needs.

The arguments against these plans include the serious problems of flooding, loss of countryside
including ancient footpaths, tourism in this area including Aldeburgh and Snape , disruption of traffic,
noise and light pollution, 

the health of the people of Friston and all those along the proposed link from Thorpness, the threat to
wildlife and the AONB and National Grid's future plans to give permission to eight  other wind farms
for their substations.

All these objections have been expressed far more eloquently than I am able to do here  but please I
implore you to oppose these far damaging plans by Scottish Power.

Yours faithfully,

Ian Cook




